March 2014



Songs of Glory: Armenian Sacred Music The New Komitas Choir CD

Songs from the Divine Liturgy and the Armenian Sacred Music Repertoire featuring Deacon Rubik Mailian, members of the Komitas Choir, and selected soloists now available at the St. John bookstore. Cost: \$18.00

Let Your Voice be Heard

Adult and Youth Choirs to Sing the Songs of their Ancestors in 2015

Rehearsals begin week of March 2, 2014

A collection of unique vocal ensembles will begin rehearsing in February 2014 for a series of concerts commemorating the 100th Anniversary of the Armenian Genocide.

Adults rehearsals will take place on Thursday evenings at church. Children ages 7-9 will rehearse on Sunday afternoons at Deacon Rubik's home in Beverly Hills.

Let your voice be heard on this historical and momentous occasion. Contact Deacon Rubik (248) 569-3405 rubik@sjachurch.org



Happy Spring

Komitas Visitors

Lucy Merzian and Linda Jevahirian continue their good work visiting and providing support to members of the Komitas Choir family who are recovering from illness or are infirm

Please keep the following individuals in your prayers for their recovery and for their continued good health

Joy Callan Shakey Godoshian Margaret Gozmanian Ardash Apigian



Thank you Ed Papelian for a lovely dinner at Fox Run on January 15

Sanctuary Sound System

Listen for a brand new sound system in the church coming in April.
Thank you to the Komitas Choir, the Men's Society and a private donor for funding this much needed project.



St. John 19th Annual Lenten Retreat - "The Rhythm of Resurrection"

Dr. Vigen Guroian, Theologian, Guest Presenter

Rev. Father Garabed Kochakian and Rev. Deacon Rubik Mailian

March 29 - 9:00 am - 3:30 pm at St. John. \$15.00 includes lunch Send check to the church made out to St. John Armenian Church with memo "retreat" or call (248) 569-3405 to register Sponsored by the Yereztgin Rosalie Papazian Endowment Fund

Read about Dr. Guroian www.guroian.com

